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Traffic Advisory – Jefferson Avenue at Chestnut Street 

 

Residents, businesses and motorists are advised that Jefferson Avenue at the intersection of Chestnut 

Street will be closed to vehicular traffic for one week beginning on Friday, March 27, 2015. 

 

This work is part of the $46.2 million SELA Jefferson Avenue Drainage Canal Project.  B&K 

Construction is working for the Corps of Engineers and the Sewerage and Water Board. 
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